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Monday, November 9 – Feast: The Dedication of the 
Lateran Basilica 
9:00a.m. – Living & Deceased Members of the Cronin &  

    Kotlarz Families, Special Intentions 
 
Tuesday, November 10 – Feast: St. Leo the Great 
9:00a.m. – Carmelo & Arcangela Ridi, Shelley Tighe 
 
Wednesday, November 11 – Feast: St. Martin of Tours 
7:30a.m. – Deceased Members of the Jesenek Family, 
                  Fortunata Limina 
 
Thursday, November 12 – Feast: St. Josaphat 
9:00a.m. – Intentions of the Susa Family 
 
Friday, November 13 – Ferial: Weekday 
9:00a.m. – Christina DuQuesnay Sorapure, Intentions of 
                  Janene Sarabura  
 
Saturday, November 14 – Ferial 
5:15p.m. – Walter Nosal, Alister Scoular, John Rodgers, 
                  Maria Aldunate, Emilio Stradiotto 
 
Sunday, November 15 – Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
9:00a.m., 10:30a.m. & 12noon 
 
 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $11, 658.00 in support 

of your parish community in gratitude for  
God’s blessings. 

 
 

 
PARISH & OTHER NEWS 
COVID-19 UPDATES 
 
Please refer to our parish website 
(www.basilicaofourlady.com) or the diocesan 
website (hamiltondiocese.com) for the current and 
updated directives regarding COVID-19 from Bishop 
Crosby and the Diocese of Hamilton. 
 
 
 

VOCATIONS: 
 
“Keep awake, therefore, you know neither the day 
nor the hour.” Listen with your heart as well as with 
your ears for then you may accept the call to serve in 
the priesthood. If God is calling you, contact Father 
Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton 
at 905-528-7988 or email 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
SUNDAY MISSALS 
 
Living with Christ Sunday Missals (2020-2021) will be 
available to purchase on the weekends of November 
14th and November 21st. They will be available at the 
back of the church both weekends at a cost of $5.00. 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions please be sure to bring 
exact change. Thank you! 
 
VOLUNTEER FOR 40 DAYS FOR LIFE 
 
40 Days for Life is a worldwide movement of prayer, 
fasting and peaceful vigil for an end to abortion. In 
Guelph, the annual prayer campaign will be starting 
on February 27th. In preparation, Guelph & Area 
Right to Life is looking for volunteers! If you would like 
to bring 40 Days for Life information to your church 
and help get your community involved, contact 
info@guelphforlife.com or 519-836-6311 for more 
information on how to volunteer. 
 
HENRI NOUWEN MEDITATION 
 
Dear God, 
 
Speak gently in my silence. 
When the loud outer noises of my surroundings 
and the loud inner noises of my fears 
keep pulling me away from you, 
help me to trust that you are still there 
even when I am unable to hear you. 
Give me ears to listen to your small, soft voice 
saying: 
“Come to me, you who are overburdened, and I will 
give you rest . . . 
for I am gentle and humble of heart.” Let that loving 
voice be my guide. 
 
Amen. 
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CAMP BREBEUF ROCKWOOD 
 
Camp Brebeuf Rockwood would first like to thank you 
for your support! This fall they had several families join 
them for camping on site after they saw it posted in their 
parish bulletin. These small groups are helping to keep 
not only Camp Brebeuf open but the Catholic Youth 
Organization alive for now. Camp Brebeuf is now 
hoping to have an amazing Christmas Light Hike 
through camp and are in need of decorations. Gently 
used lights, ornaments, garland and other decorations 
are greatly needed to do this. Please call 519-856-4671 
ext. 101 or email katiemoncrieffe@campbrebeuf.ca if 
you have anything to donate. Pick up of donations is 
also possible. 
 
PREGNANCY SUPPORT – VOLUNTEER 
TRAINING 
 
On Saturday, November 14th from 1:00p.m.-4:30p.m., 
the Sanctuary Outreach Pregnancy Support program 
will be offering a virtual training session on how to 
support women and families who are facing an 
unexpected pregnancy. The session is free and 
includes training on active listening, local resources and 
understanding the challenges women and families face. 
There will also be information on the abortion pill 
reversal network and how to refer women to this life-
saving treatment. To register, email 
info@sanctuaryoutreach.com or call 519-836-6311. 
 
GUELPH & AREA RIGHT TO LIFE OFFICE IS 
HIRING 
 
Interested in working in the pro-life movement in Guelph? 
Guelph & Area Right to Life is looking for applicants for the 
Program Manager position (30 hours a week), to cover a 
one-year maternity leave. For more information, contact 
info@guelphforlife.com or call 519-836-6311. 
 
ST. IGNATIUS OF LOYOLA 
Want to learn more about the spirituality of St. Ignatius 
of Loyola? The founder of the Jesuits developed a way 
of praying that helps people “find God in all things.” 
Ignatian spirituality is grounded in the conviction that 
God is active in our world. The Jesuits of Canada are 
sponsoring an Advent 4-evening ZOOM session to 
introduce the gift St.Ignatius gave to the world. The 
Tuesday night sessions begin at 7:00p.m., November 
17th, November 24th, December 1st and December 8th. 
Contact poreilly@jesuits.org for more information. Time 
well spent! 
 
 

IGNATIUS JESUIT CENTRE 
 
For more than 50 years Loyola House at the Ignatius 
Jesuit Centre in Guelph has provided a welcoming 
space for others. Since March we’ve been working 
on how we can reopen our retreat house. The 
pandemic has prevented us from opening our doors 
to onsite live-in retreats and programs especially 
since many of our retreatants and clients come from 
around the globe. After a lengthy discernment Loyola 
House will continue to remain closed until the late fall 
of 2021. We will continue to offer some of our retreats 
on-line – www.loyolahouse.com for more 
information. As part of the local community’s work to 
end homelessness in Guelph-Wellington, the 
County, in conjunction with its partners, will be 
launching the Loyola House Supportive Temporary 
Accommodation Pilot (LHSTAP) at the Ignatius 
Jesuit Centre! We see this community re-imagining 
of Loyola House as a timely pandemic support that 
will transform the lives of our more vulnerable 
community members. The Jesuits’ Universal 
Apostolic Preferences (UAPs) tie well into the 
County’s initiative as we shift away from a full time 
live-in retreat house to a home for the 
marginalized.This new temporary pilot gifts us with 
the time we need here at Ignatius to plan for the 
future of Loyola House. We’ve undergone a multitude 
of changes over the last 50 years, not the least of 
which has been this pandemic.Join us in open hearts 
and minds to welcome this new use of Loyola House. 
Should you have any questions please contact: 
Director of Operations, Lisa Calzonetti 519-824-1250 
ext. 231 operationsdirector@ignatiusguelph.ca. 

COPING WITH THE HOLIDAYS 
 
When someone you love is gone and it does not 
feel like “Peace on Earth”, know that you are not 
alone. Learn and share strategies for coping at 
Christmas and know that your loss is not forgotten. 
With COVID restrictions in place, the Diocese of 
Hamilton is offering an Online Webinar on Zoom 
on Monday, November 30th from 7-8p.m. 
Participants can join by computer or phone and the 
program is free of charge. To register please call 
905-528-7988 (ext. 2249) or register online at 
hamiltondiocese.com.  
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